
Fro1n the Editor 

With this issue we have given Technostyle a new look. We hope the 
change suits both the substance of the journal and the character 
ofCATTW/ACPRTS. Our next issue will include remarks from 
the editor about the new Teclmostyle. In the meantime we invite 
our readers to send comments to: 

Diana Wegner, Editor 
Technostyle 
Department of English and Communications 
Douglas College 
P.O. Box 2503 
New Westminster, B.C. 
V3LSB2 
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